
 
November 2022 

Dear families 

Unfortunately, due to a range of unforeseen circumstances beyond the academy’s control, it has been extremely difficult to 
secure longer term consistency in Durham class over recent weeks during Miss Parveen’s absence.  

However, to ensure stability and consistency in adults for the remainder of this half term, Mrs Littlewood and Miss Rehman will 
be joint class teachers of Durham class until the two week Christmas break.  

Mrs Littlewood will teach the mornings (sometimes alongside Miss Rehman) and Miss Rehman will teach afternoons. This 
arrangement will start from Monday 5 December.  

We anticipate that Miss Parveen will return to the academy at the start of Term 3 in January 2023.  

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal 


